
   

 
 
Subject: Information on Open Calls of the Fulbright Programs for the 2022-2023 Academic 
Year 

 
Dear prospective applicant,  
 
On behalf of the U.S. Embassy in Kosovo, we wanted to share the exciting news regarding the 
open calls of the Fulbright Program for the 2022-2023 academic year! 
 
The Fulbright Faculty Development Program model is designed for junior faculty, currently 
teaching in Kosovo. Applicants should intend to return to their position at their home 
institution upon completion of the program, continue their teaching responsibilities, and 
apply newly gained knowledge and experience. The Fulbright Faculty Development program 
is structured as a 5-month grant, beginning in the middle of August, and ending in the middle 
of January. The goal of the program model is to introduce participants to best practices and 
theoretical approaches to curriculum development in the U.S. and provide them with 
concrete strategies on how to develop curriculum for a course, including an overview of 
academic and research resources. During the program, fellows will be expected to research 
and develop a course description, syllabus and outline specific teaching strategies for their 
proposed course. 
 
The Fulbright Faculty Development Program competition for the 2022-2023 academic year 
is open and will be available until October 18, 2021. For the online application and 
instructions, please click here: https://apply.iie.org/ffsp2022  
  
For more information: U.S. Embassy in Kosovo 
 
This program is jointly funded by the U.S. Department of State and the Government of 
Kosovo. 
 
 
The Fulbright Visiting Scholar Program is a non-degree post-doctoral award program for 
junior and senior researchers, university lecturers, and experts from academic and research 
institutions in Kosovo. This program brings scholars to the United States for advanced 
research for a period of three to six months. The program provides tuition, monthly 
maintenance allowance, a book and supplies allowance, and round-trip international travel 
to the host institution.  
 
The Fulbright Visiting Scholar Program competition for the 2022-2023 academic year is open 
and will be available until November 1, 2021. For the online application and instructions, 
please click here: https://apply.iie.org/fvsp2022/  

For more information: U.S. Embassy in Kosovo 

This program is jointly funded by the U.S. Department of State and the Government of 

Kosovo. 

https://gcc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fapply.iie.org%2Fffsp2022&data=04|01|PotokuRK%40state.gov|2b72a6dc94124cfca7f008d8a5aa38cf|66cf50745afe48d1a691a12b2121f44b|0|0|637441497809328689|Unknown|TWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D|1000&sdata=z85fkc3ChIJgPjmR4YRE%2FIoFIJLhRB751N6juUrBfNo%3D&reserved=0
https://xk.usembassy.gov/fulbright-faculty-development-program/
https://apply.iie.org/fvsp2022/
https://xk.usembassy.gov/education-culture/exchange-programs/fulbright-scholar-program/


   

 

The Fulbright-National Archives Heritage Science Fellowship, a component of the Fulbright 
Visiting Scholar Program, provides an opportunity for Fulbright visiting scholars to connect 
with National Archives scientists and experts while conducting research at the National Ar-
chives’ state-of-the-art Heritage Science Research and Testing Lab in College Park, Maryland. 
This Fellowship is made possible through a partnership between the U.S. Department of State 
and the National Archives and Records Administration. The award was established to support 
archival science education, conservation, and research. 
 
The selected Fellow will work in the Heritage Science Research and Testing Laboratory of 

the National Archives, a state-of-the-art facility focused on scientific research to assist in the 

conservation, preservation, and ongoing public accessibility of cultural and historic artifacts, 

records, and documents. 

The Fulbright-National Archives Heritage Science Fellowship competition for the 2022-

2023 academic year is open and will be available until October 15, 2021. 

For the online application and instructions, please click here https://cies.org/fulbrightnatio

nalarchives, and for all information about the Fellowship, visit 

https://cies.org/fulbrightnationalarchives.  

For more information: U.S. Embassy in Kosovo 

Thank you,    
   
American Councils Team 

 
For questions about the programs, please direct them to Nora Nimani-
Musa: nmusa@americancouncils.org 
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